
Dear Co  

My name is Winnie Chu Nhan, and I write on behalf of Children’s Center of Clackamas County CAC. 
We urgently request that the Legislature fund Children’s Advocacy Centers at Current Service Level 
this biennium. All 24 Oregon Children’s Advocacy Centers, including Children’s Center of Clackamas 
County CAC, 
services that Children’s Advocacy Centers Provide.  

I urgently request your support of the below funding, which will provide for Current Service Levels 
for Children’s Advocacy Centers:  

HB 3196- Children’s 

that this federal funding is being reduced by 42%. 

  
o -

grantees of the VOCA program and

Programs are all current grantees of the VOCA program and are facing 42% cuts.  

funding to Children’s Advocacy Centers to increase their capacity to serve more children. This 
funding was successful in increasing capacity, with most CACs using the funds to hire new 

If these funds are not allocated, it will the capacity of CACs to provide 
will  without access to trauma-

- and a  
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The  is closely  to the support 
provided by Children’s Advocacy Centers. These , and the work of 

are handled , , and with the best 
. When , the 

, leading to  and  on already 
stretched resources. 



 

Sincerely, 
 
Winnie Chu Nhan 

 Director  
Children’s Center of Clackamas County  
 

 
 
 

 

 


